
 

 

 
 
 
FamilyCare Health Announces Exit from Medicare in Tri-County and Clatsop 
County 
 
As of July 1, 2018, FamilyCare Health will no longer offer a Medicare plan in the 
Portland tri-county area and Clatsop County. If you are currently enrolled in the 
FamilyCare Advantage Rx or FamilyCare Community plans, you will need to 
make some decisions about how you want to get your Medicare coverage 
beginning July 1, 2018. 
 
FamilyCare Health is sending letters to impacted members to let them know 
about the change and their options to get health coverage beginning July 1, 
2018. Impacted members have until June 30, 2018 to join a new Medicare plan. 
Those who do not take action before June 30, 2018 will be covered by Original 
Medicare starting on July 1, 2018.  
 
For information regarding this notice, please call FamilyCare at 503-222-2880 
between 8 a.m. and 8 p.m.  TTY/TDD users may call 711. You may also contact 
1-800-MEDICARE, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, or visit Medicare.gov.  
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